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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 
 

 

Friday 21st March is Comic relief day where we all get together as a school 
to raise money for a fantastic cause. To mark the occasion this year, the 

school council have been planning some activities for everyone. 

 
 Firstly, each child may come to school dressed in a colour of their choice. 

Then at break and lunchtime, the children will have the opportunity to get 

their noses painted in a colour to match their outfit! If your child has 
sensitive skin or an allergy related to face paint, please let their class 

teacher know.  

 
 

In return for these fun activities, we ask that you make a donation of 

whatever you can on the day. Collection pots will be available in each class. 
 

This is a fantastic fundraising opportunity, let’s make it count! 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

The School Council 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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